[image: image1.png]EheJoumalNcws com

R P






Editorial
N.Y. redistricting discussion set for Tuesday

February 5, 2012

A proposed redistricting plan for the state Legislature — released last month by the legislative Task Force on Demographic Research and Reapportionment, or LATFOR — feeds the general perception that in New York, politics and power grabs are hallmarks of the process. Every 10 years, the state Legislature is required by law to redraw the lines for all state legislative and congressional seats to reflect population and demographic changes.

“The Senate’s maps are clearly the most gerrymandered lines in recent New York history,” the New York Public Interest Research Group’s Bill Mahoney told the Gannett Albany Bureau.

At 1 p.m. Tuesday, the Editorial Board will talk about redistricting, LATFOR and the future of independent redistricting in New York. The discussion will include local stakeholders from Ossining, which would move into the Rockland-centric 38th District, now represented by state Sen. David Carlucci, a member of the Independent Democratic Conference. Republican Sen. Greg Ball’s 40th District also shifts, with Dutchess leaving the district and more of northern Westchester joining.

View the discussion live at LoHud.com/editorialspotlight and add your comments and questions via Cover It Live. Find out how the redistricting plan would affect you at http://data.lohud.com/dist_web/address_stateredist.php. 
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